
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

In the last couple of weeks of term, we finished off our topic on Earth 

and Space. We have been focusing on the scientific skill of research, 

using books and internet sources. We used our researching skills to find 

out about how the planets in our solar system differ. We then presented 

our information by creating fact-files. Now, we are moving onto our 

Forces unit. Sticking with our Space theme, we learnt about the force of 

gravity and designed our own enquiry to investigate whether the mass 

of an object affects how quickly gravity pulls it towards the Earth.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  in Year 5 

This Month’s Super Learners 

Murray Edwards: 

Leandro and Finley 

Hayley and Ronnie 

Asma and  Lottie  

Corpus Christi: 

Miglia and Alfie 

Gaia and Zuzanna 

Danyal and Rylan 

Arianna and Malik 

 
  

In reading, we have studied a 

range of information texts. We 

have been using information 

texts to distinguish between 

facts and opinions. Excitingly, 

even more of us have become 

word millionaires this month 

with lots of others very close 

too!  

In writing, we started the 

month with some explanation 

texts. We wrote about how to 

be an astronaut using lots of 

technical vocabulary. This 

term, we have started our unit 

on moral/wishing tales using 

the tale ‘One Chance’. We 

enjoyed writing about what we 

would do with just 1 wish! 

 

 

 

In Geography, we learnt about North America. 

We investigated the 5 regions in North 

America and their human and physical 

features. Finally, we looked at the climate in 

different parts of the continent and compared 

them to the UK. Now, we have changed to our 

history focus, which is about the Space Race 

between the USSR and the US.  

In Design Technology, we had tremendous fun 

building our Mars Rovers! We even got to use 

saws and tools while building. After conducting 

environment testing, we evaluated our 

models.  

In PE, we finished our unit on dance. In the last 

week of February, we had a Tag Rugby session 

with Shelford Rugby club! 

Finally, in Computing we finalised our digital 

presentations. We presented these to each 

other in small groups using animations to 

make them more exciting and memorable.  

 

 

February has been filled with 

lots of fractions! We have 

looked at different ways to 

represent improper fractions 

and mixed numbers. We began 

the month comparing fractions 

with different numerators and 

denominators. There has been 

lots of mathematical vocabulary 

to learn this month.  

In the last couple of weeks, we 

applied our arithmetic skills to 

adding, subtracting and 

multiplying fractions. Finally, we 

finished the unit by finding 

fractions of different quantities. 

Our multiplication facts have 

been very useful!  

 



 

         

   

 

 

 

 Super scientific 

researchers!  

Wonderful Word 

Millionaires!  

Perfect 

presentations  

Dazzling designers 

100 acts of 

kindness for 100 

days of school  


